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Date： 2021/05/17 

 

Subject: Wafer Works Management Regulation Tighten for COVID-19 

 

In order to prevent the community transmission of COVID-19, CECC raises 

epidemic alert level for Taipei City and New Taipei City to level 3, effective 

from May 15 to May 28.  

 

In response, Wafer Works Epidemic Preventive Committee tightens 

regulations as follows:  

 

1. Tighten the control of entering Wafer Works, suppliers need to get 

approval in advance before visiting our facilities. 

 

2. Unscheduled visits will be suspended temporarily until the ease of 

pandemic. 

 

3. Face-to-face meetings are not allowed, teleconferences are more 

appropriate. 

 

 

Thank you for your cooperation with Wafer Works Epidemic Preventive 

Committee. 

 


